
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 24, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0857-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The 2 GHz requested frequency has been changed to 2.385 GHz, news dates requested, and AFTRCC
coordination requested.  The coordination will be submitted when received.


